



Friends of Modern Architecture

P.O. Box 348 Lincoln, MA 01773 www.fomalincoln.org

May 2010

Dear Friends,

**Board of Trustees** 

Dana Robbat President

Joel Freedman Treasurer

Lucretia Giese Clerk

Dogan W. Arthur, AIA

Jeffrey Brown

Kathryn Corbin

Paul Giese

Sandra Grindlay

Garrick Niemiec, AIA

Joe Robbat

Advisory Board

Tim Bornstein

Penny DeNormandie

Harry Hoover

Rick Mandelkorn

Katherine Mierzwa

Barbara Rhines

In Lincoln, a town incorporated in 1754, an organization celebrating its fifth year of existence hardly seems extraordinary. But in this brief length of time and with your support, FoMA has built awareness and appreciation for Lincoln's important collection of Modern houses through numerous house tours, lectures, films, and panel discussions for our members. FoMA has also partnered with regional organizations such as Boston By Foot, Historic New England, and the Lexington Historical Society and has provided advice on modern house matters to Town officials. Our website, www.fomalincoln.org, is constantly refreshed and regularly viewed by enthusiasts of modern architecture from around the world. We have much to celebrate!

FoMA is grateful for your continued support and hopes you will join us for an exciting series of events to mark our fifth anniversary. The theme for our 2010 house tours is *Art, Architecture, and the Creative Modern Spirit*. The discovery begins on **June 6, 2010** when we will tour two houses designed to express the unique creative visions of their owners. On **September 26, 2010** we will delight in two houses whose designs reflect their owners' requirement to live intimately with art. We will see through the owners' eyes the merging of art and architecture in daily life.

As we celebrate this milestone year, we invite you to renew your FoMA membership. Please return the enclosed membership card, along with the enclosed questionnaire\* and your check.

With your help, FoMA can continue to offer the kind of programs and resources our members and the Lincoln community have come to appreciate while sustaining our mission to increase awareness of our town's modern residential architecture and its importance to Lincoln's cultural history.

Sincerely,

The Board of Trustees of The Friends of Modern Architecture/Lincoln

P.S. Please take a moment to complete the questionnaire. Your answers will help us understand your interests.